
Consulate General of India
Jaffna

**** 

PRESS RELEASE

Open House on Consular matters for citizens living/working in Northern 
Province.

With a view to address any Passport, Consular matters or any problems being 
faced  by  Indian  nationals  living  and  working  in  the  districts  of  Jaffna,  Mannar, 
Mullaitivu,  Killinochchi  and Vavuniya,  “Open House”  meeting will  be held at  the 
Consulate General of India, 14, Maruthady Lane, Jaffna on every Wednesday from 
1000 to 1100 hrs. Indian nationals in these districts are invited to attend the Open 
House meetings. 

2. Similarly, grievances/concerns of Sri Lankan nationals living in these districts 
relating to Visa,  OCI & Consular  Services like PCC, Attestation etc.  will  also be 
attended during the Open House meetings. 

3.  To confirm your participation, please contact us at Tel No. 021-2220504/05 or 
by email: cons.jaffna@mea.gov.in, in advance. 

July 2, 2024

Jaffna. 
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